30 November 2015

Dear Mr. Jeff Heimbold,

[ want to extend my sincere appreciation to you and your entire team
for the outstanding support you prov1ded the Joint Communications Support
Element during the conduct of the 35™ Annual LTC George C. Mattar
Memorial Relay Race on the 20" of November, 2015. The integrated
configuration of Audio-Visual Systems, GPS batons and Social Media feeds
displayed on the huge video wall was absolutely superb and enhanced the
entire atmosphere of this year’s event.

The professionalism of you and your crew and your willingness to
ensure this event went off without a hitch was noted by all. I am also
cognizant of the fact that all of this support was provided on a volunteer basis,
which made your efforts even more impressive.

Again, I want to extend my heartfelt thanks for your effort on behalf of
the Joint Enabling Capabilities Command and the Joint Communications
Support Element. Professionals such as yourself are never taken for granted
and your enthusiasm for the event and support to our military members and
their families was noteworthy.

Sincerely,

SAM C. BARRETT
Brigadier General, USAF



